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 “True charity is the desire to be useful to others without the thought of recompense”  

Emanuel Swedenborg 

 
 
During this holiday season, A+ Science has chosen to make a charitable 
donation to Médecins Sans Frontières (MSF), an international, independent, 
medical humanitarian organization. MSF provides assistance to populations in 
distress, to victims of natural or man-made disasters and to victims of armed 
conflict. They do so irrespective of race, religion, creed or political convictions. 

With this last newsletter of 2017, we would like to wish all our readers a 
wonderful holiday season and a new prosperous and peaceful year. We also hope 
that 2018 will be a promising year with breakthroughs in the world of clinical 
research.  

  



 

 
 

 
Our vision is to become the CRO best known for its unique and dedicated personnel with 

focus on customer satisfaction. To Earn Trust- Make Difference. 
    

   

 


